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12 June 2022 
 
Dear Parents, Guardians and School Families 

The WA Government has announced that from Friday June 10th 2022, the mandatory vaccination policy will be 

updated. 

This means the following:  

• Staff in schools no longer need to be vaccinated. 

• Visitors, contractors and school volunteers no longer need to be vaccinated. 

• Secondary students on work placement must still comply with requirements in healthcare, aged care 

and disability settings. 

• Students and who are close contacts because a member of their household is COVID-19 positive, may 

attend school if they have no symptoms and have a negative RAT result each morning. (Secondary 

students who are close contacts must wear a mask to school unless exempted). 

• No capacity restrictions for special school events like assemblies. 

• Camps and excursions may be held. 

 

Our school cleaning and ventilation practices will continue as before to ensure continued good hygiene. 
We continue to be thankful to all the families who have supported and encouraged the school and staff 
members during this very stressful time. 
 
We are almost back to normal! 
 
In Christian Service 
 

 
 
Carol Davis 
Principal 
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